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28th March 2024 

  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

  
KS2 SATs for Year 6 children.  

  
In May, the Year 6 children will be completing their end of KS2 National Curriculum tests (SATs). 
The tests are used to inform your child’s class teacher and future secondary schools about how 
your child is progressing, compared to the children of the same age nationally. The tests will take 
place from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May.   

  
We would like to invite you to a parent information meeting on Wednesday 17th April at 
3:15pm-3:45pm in the large hall in order to inform parents about how SATs week works,  
timeline for results and share some examples of the questions your children will be asked.   
  
Please complete the following link to let us know if you will be attending: 

https://forms.office.com/e/8qwvk6xGWs 

 

  
We will send information from the meeting to all parents/carers.   
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs Oxer                   Miss Bothwell       Miss Greaves           Miss Raven  
Deputy Headteacher        Year 6 Teacher           Year 6 Teacher                 Year 6 Teacher  
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